
 

     

 

Lingey House Primary 

and Nursery School 

Newsletter 18 – 26th January 2024  
SATS Meetings 
We would like to invite parents and carers of Year 6 children to attend a SATs information 

meeting on Tuesday 30th January in the large hall. To enable as many of you to attend as 

possible, the first meeting will be at 9 - 9:30am and this will be repeated at 5 - 5:30pm. Please 

attend whichever time is suitable.  

 

The meeting is to inform you about the KS2 statutory assessments 

taking place 13th-16th May. We hope this will give you the  

information needed to best support your child academically and 

emotionally, as well as being a chance to answer any questions 

you may have.   

 

We look forward to welcoming as many of you as possible.  

 

Kind regards, 

Year 6 Team 

Coffee Morning  
Hannah, our Family Support Worker is continuing our coffee mornings. These 

take place every week, on a Thursday morning from 9am – 10am in the 

Lodge. Please come along, everyone is welcome!  
 

Reading & Library Book Amnesty 
After the Autumn term when we have reviewed our lovely libraries, 

we have noticed that we seem to be lower on books. We under-

stand books can be taken home and sometimes forgotten about.  

If this is the case and you have any school reading or library books 

at home, we would be extremely grateful if you would send them 

back into school either with your child or drop them off at the main 

entrance in our book amnesty box. We want our children to have 

as much choice as possible when it comes to selecting a book to 

take home to read.  Thanks in advance for all your support! 

123 Magic 
Is a Parenting programme which is delivered by the Early Help Service, 

within Gateshead Council. It offers support to parents and carers to posi-

tively manage your child’s behaviours, feelings and emotions. They can 

also offer support with routines and boundaries, giving tools and strategies 

to effectively manage behaviour. They offer informal two-hour sessions, 

which can either be held over TEAMS or face-to-face. Please see our  

Family Support Worker Hannah, to be sign posted. 



 

     

Parent/Carer Questionnaire Results 
Here is another chance to see the results of our parent/carer questionnaire: 

Question 

% of Parents/Carers who: 

‘strongly 

agree’ or 

‘agree’ 

Strongly 

disagree/ 

disagree 

Don’t 

know 

1. My child is happy at this school. 

 

95% 3% 2% 

2. My child feels safe at this school. 

 

96% 2% 2% 

3. The school makes sure its pupils are well behaved. 

 

83% 9% 8% 

4. My child has been bullied and the school dealt 

with the bullying quickly and effectively. 

 

67% of families said their child had not been bullied. 

62% 22% 16% 

5. The school makes me aware of what my child will 

learn during the year.  

 

89% 9% 2% 

6. When I have raised concerns with the school they 

have been dealt with properly. 

 

86% 11% 2% 

7. ‘My child has SEND, and the school gives them the 

support they need to succeed.’ 

       

88% 12%  

8. The school has high expectations for my child. 

 

79% 5% 16% 

9. My child does well at this school. 

 

95% 2% 3% 

10. The school lets me know how my child is doing. 

For example: parent’s evening, communication at 

the door, phone calls Facebook, Seesaw 

89% 10% 1% 

11. There is a good range of subjects available to my 

child at this school. 

 

92% 1% 7% 

12. My child can take part in clubs and activities at 

this school. For example: after school clubs, Forest 

School sessions 

90% 6% 4% 

13. The school supports my child’s wider personal 

development. For examples: visits and visitors, 

Commando Joes, OPAL, Forest School 

94% 2% 4% 

14. The school promotes good attendance. 

 

97% 1% 2% 

15. I would recommend this school to another 

parent. 

94% 6%  

 



 

     

Royal Navy  
 

 

Please see information from 

the Royal Navy regarding HMS 

Northumberland’s visit the, 

Ship Open to Visitors (SOTV) 

event on Sat 27th  

January between 10a.m. and 

3p.m. 

 

 

After School Clubs 
We are excited to offer new clubs for this half-term.  Please book your child’s place via Arbor. 

Places are limited so please only sign up to one place per child. We will let you know if there 

are any spare spaces available. 

 Day  Club  Year  Ran by  Places  

Monday  Sports Year 1  NUFC FULL 

  
Tuesday  Story & Art Year 3 Miss Brown FULL  

 
Sports Year 4 NUFC 1 Place available – 

please book via Arbor 

Wednesday  Dance 

Festival  

Year 5 & 6 Miss Mather 1 Place available – 

please book via Arbor 

Thursday 

Games Year 2 Mrs Jackson FULL 

  
Outdoor 

Activities  

Year 1 & 2  Mrs Moyle & Miss Hill  2 Places available – 

please book via Arbor 

 
Crochet  Year 5 & 6  Mrs Dellow FULL 

 

 
Basketball Year 3 & 4 Mr Burrell  2 Places available – 

please book via Arbor 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Date/time Event Who’s involved 

Tuesday 30th Janurary                    Y6 SATs Meeting 

            9 - 9.30am & 5 - 5.30pm 

Y6 Parents/Carers  

Friday 16th February  Break up for half term Whole School 

Monday 26th February  Back to school Whole School 

Thursday 28th March  Break up for Easter Whole School 

Monday 15th April Back to school Whole School 

Friday 24th May  Break up for half term Whole School 

Monday 3rd June  Occasional Day School closed to all pupils 

Tuesday 4th June  INSET Day School closed to all pupils 

Wednesday 5th June  Back to school Whole School  



 

     

 

We are always looking for ways to better our playtimes and would be ever so grateful of any 

donations you could give to help us improve our loose parts provision.  

 

Loose Parts donations: 

 

• Recycled tyres 

 

• Pallets 

 

• Wooden or plastic crates 

 

• Guttering and PVC piping 

 

• Wood and timber 

 

• Logs/branches and driftwood 

 

• Ropes 

 

• Large traffic cones 

 

• Old traffic/street signs 

 

• Tarps 

 

• Troughs/tough trays 

 

• Large plastic compost bins/container 

 

• Cable reels 

 

• Wheelbarrows 

 

• Seeds/Plants and trees 

 

• Musical Instruments 

If you have any weird and wonderful objects that you aren’t sure we will take don’t hesitate 

to ask us. We would love a jet plane but will happily settle for an old boat… 

Thank you! 



 

     

Lingey Sport: KS1 Disney Multi-Sport Festival 

 

On Thursday we made the trip to Gateshead Stadium to take part in the 

KS1 Disney Multi-Sport festival.  Yes, you read that correctly, it was Disney 

themed!  Although we aren’t quite sure whether it was the children or the 

staff who loved the music more, we are sure that the children loved how 

each station had its very own Disney twist. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A personal favourite of the children was the “Shark 

Chase” where the children were tasked with running 

through the coral reef without being eaten by Bruce 

the shark! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Massive well done to all the children who  

represented the school, they performed  

fantastically; were full of energy and proved to be 

great representatives of Lingey House school with their impeccable attitude. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

     

 

 

 

Attendance 

Each week, the class 

with the best 

attendance will have 

an extra 10 minutes 

of playtime.  

 

If any class has 100% 

attendance, they will 

have an ice 

cream/hot 

chocolate playtime! 

Class This week’s attendance Class This week’s attendance 

YRA 95.6% Y3B 91.4% 

YRB 92% Y4A 95% 

Y1A 97% Y4B 98.3% 

Y1B 96.6% Y5A 99.3% 

Y2A 98.7% Y5B 98.6% 

Y2B 96% Y6A 96.3% 

Y3A 99% Y6B 95.8% 

Whole School Attendance: 96.06% 

This week’s Superstars 

I would like to say a 

huge well done to all 

this week’s superstars 

watch out for their special 

certificate given out in 

Assembly!  Our superstars for 

this week are as follows: 

Year Group Superstars 

       Reception Jace C and Ellis H 

Y1 Jacob H and George McC 

Y2 Evie-Jo C and Louie W  

Y3 Carter F and Blake G 

Y4 Aria C and Poppy D 

Y5 Joshua R and Tate W 

Y6 Daisy M and Yoshni V 

Times Table Rockstars 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Biggest Earner Class 

Jack S Y5B 

Georgie G Y5B 

Joseph W  Y6B 

Biggest Increase in Speed  

Logan W Y4A 

Daisy H Y4A 

Joseph W Y6B 

Minutes Played  

Jack S  Y5B 

Finlay C  Y4A 

Theo J Y4A 

Golden Guitar Winner – Y4B 

This week’s House Tokens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s winner is Hylton! 

 

 

 

Bamburgh 220 

Hylton 235 

Warkworth 230 

Lumley 130 

Dunstanburgh 215 

Alnwick 185 

 


